
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 11/09/2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

We noticed that despite of conveying many messages, few students are still driving scooty/ bike/car to commute to      

the school, we wish to inform you that, effective immediately, students are not permitted to bring scooters, bikes, or  

cars to school. This decision has been made to ensure the safety and well-being of all our students and to comply the  

Government policy. 

We kindly request that you discuss this policy with your child and ensure they adhere to it. Please make alternative  

arrangements for their transportation to and from the school. 

In the event that a student brings a vehicle to school despite this policy, the school will not be held responsible for  

any incidents or consequences that may arise. Furthermore, please be aware that parents will be held accountable for  

any legal implications or issues that may result from non-compliance with this directive. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and trust that you will help us maintain a safe and secure environment  

for all our students. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Warm regards, 

 

Principal 
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